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Class 2 News

This week we have been enjoying the traditional tale of The Three Little Pigs as part of our literacy and topic
work. We used our science skills to investigate materials and predicted which we thought might be the strongest.
We couldn't find a wolf to help us huff and puff so we used a hair drier instead - the straw blew a very long way
so we decided that wood or brick might be better to build a house from!

In maths we are starting to learn number bonds, looking at all the way you can make 5 and 10 and trying to
learn some off by heart. In PE we all enjoyed a yoga session and did some amazing green zone locked into
learning!  Every day we also have time to learn through play and this is an important way we develop social
skills as well as practice very important skills for learning. Here are some of the things we have been doing this

week!

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team xx @




